Seasonal Flu Clinic

Seasonal flu vaccination clinic will be offered Wednesday, Oct. 17, 2018 for Kent seniors from
10 to 11 a.m. and any age resident from 11 a.m. to noon in Kent Town Hall, first floor large
meeting room. Accepted insurance plans are Aetna/Medicare Advantage, Anthem Blue Cross,
Blue Cross (other than Anthem), Connecticare/Medicare VP, Medicare Part B.

Registration forms and related information packet are available at the Kent Senior Center, Swifts
Lane, and in the Kent Town Hall lobby. Participants should bring their insurance card or a copy
of the card. The clinic is sponsored by the New Milford Visiting Nurse Association and Kent
Community Fund in conjunction with the Town of Kent.

For more information, call Lesly Ferris at 860-927-1003.



